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EPWater project will benefit El Paso and Fort Bliss
The McGregor Range Water Booster Station Replacement Project has been identified by Fort Bliss as 
a top water resilience priority for the base. The McGregor Range Water Line system is the sole 
source of water for the range, and the booster station is critical component of that system. The 
proposed project will assure water reliability in support of current and future McGregor Range national 
security missions. 

Project Funding Details
• DEAAG Funding Request: $4,500,000 
• El Paso Water commits to fund the remaining balance of the project cost.

About the DEAAG Program
The Defense Economic Assistance Adjustment Grant program is administered by the Texas Military
Preparedness Commission within the Office of the Governor.
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McGregor Range Project Location
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